CITY OF PLAINFIELD

DIVISION OF HEALTH
510 WATCHUNG AVENUE
CITY HALL ANNEX — 2N° FLOOR
PLAINFIELD, NEW JERSEY 07060

. DR. ATIF NAZIR
Adrian O. Mapp Health Officer

Mayor

June 29, 2020

Re: NJ Executive Order NO. 154, DCA Administrative Order NO.2020-09

Dear Plainfield Business Owner,

As we enter into Phase 2 of New Jersey’s reopening, it is essential to remember that we
still need to take precautions to limit the spread of COVID-19 and protect the health of
the public.

Businesses licensed by the New Jersey State Board of Cosmetology and Hairstyling must
follow the comprehensive health and safety standards issued by the Division of
Consumer Affairs, including but not limited to:

e Limiting services to appointment-only;

e Performing prescreening and temperature checks of clients and staff before
entering the facility;

e Ensuring staff-client pairs remain at least six feet apart unless separated by
physical barriers;

e Requiring the use of personal protective equipment, and requiring clients to wear
face coverings at all times, regardless of the service they are receiving;

e Adopting enhanced cleaning and disinfection practices; and

e Stay informed about new developments and guidance related to COVID-19.

For full guidelines, please refer to your enclosed a copy of the Division of Consumer
Affairs Administrative Order NO.2020-09 and NJ Executive Order NO. 154. Please note,
failure to adhere to these guidelines may result in further enforcement and legal action.

We appreciate your cooperation, and please do not hesitate to contact my office for
additional information or questions.

Thank you,
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4 Dr. Atif Nazir
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